


Septic Permit Customers/Division of Water Resources

To apply online for Division of Water Resources services including Septic Permits go to:
https://tdec.tn.gov/septic

For all other water related correspondence including Septic and Decentralized Systems or Greywater go to:  
http://tn.gov/environment/section/wr-water-resources
[bookmark: _GoBack]
If you prefer not to apply online, appointments for Septic Permits and other DWR services must be made directly with:
                                        TDEC Area Representative:   Natalie Lankford at 423 883 7526
*TDEC   Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation

If she is unavailable, you may contact the Chattanooga TDEC Office at 423 634 5745 for assistance.

The Marion County Building and Planning Offices cannot issue Septic Permits, perform Perc tests or provide Verification of System letters.  Additionally, we do not maintain or have access to Septic Permit Testing Records.  Please contact the Tennessee Division of Water for Septic Permits and any information regarding them.

Reference:  08/06/2018, Division of Water Resources staff will no longer be housed in Grundy and Marion, TN Counties.
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